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Oliver Hoban

From: No Reply Web
Sent: 14 January 2024 17:42
To: Development Control
Subject: Comment from Online Planning System

Reference: 4/24/2008/0F1 
Submitted on Sunday, 14 January 2024 - 5:42pm Submitted values are: 
 
Application: 4/24/2008/0F1 
Name: Parish Clerk 
Address: Drigg Village Hall, Drigg CA19 1XF 

 
Comments: 
This building is a local landmark built in traditional materials and style. It should be preserved and 
used as a model for other developments due to be built nearby. If the building cannot be saved it 
should be rebuilt like for like on the same footprint in the same style using the same materials. 
Likewise the outbuilding could be saved. 
If bats are present in the buildings, the demolition should not be allowed to take place. 
The application states no public rights of way are near the building yet the site is flanked by public 
footpaths on two sides. 
Demolition work is likely to further damage the drains causing problems upstream. This drain must 
be preserved and if necessary repaired. 
No thought has been given to preservation of a building that is valued by local people. The very 
fabric of it is part of the local heritage which the owners and developers choose to ignore. 
 
Summary of response: Object 
 


